
PRESCHOOL FIELD OFFICER SERVICE  

What is the Preschool Field Officer (PSFO) Service? 
The PSFO service helps educators to build their confidence, knowledge and skills to provide an inclusive program that is  

responsive to the needs of all children.  The service is funded by the Department of Education & Training and Wyndham City  

Council.   

The PSFO service in Wyndham is available to educators requesting inclusion support for children in their care who are  

attending a state funded 3 or 4 year old kindergarten program in Wyndham.  This may include children who are participants of 

NDIS, if the educator has referred to the NDIS provider in the first instance. 

What can we offer? 
 Inclusive teaching support 

 Coaching and mentoring 

 Strategies 

 Referral pathways for the family 

 Onsite visits and virtual consultations 

How do you request support from the PSFO Service? 
Request forms and further information can be obtained from:  

 The Wyndham City website (www.wyndham.vic.gov.au—search for Preschool Field Officer Service) 

 Email (contact us by email or phone and we can email you a copy) 

 Request forms can be submitted all year but have to be completed in full, be on the correct form for this year  

and signed by the educator and the parent(s) or carer(s).  

Contact  info – psfo.service@wyndham.vic.gov.au or 9742 8199 
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